
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1860 /2024-25                   18.11.2024 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Sub:  SPEA Survey for Parents  

Greetings from LPS ! 

 

Please be informed that Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) has extended 

an invitation to all parents to participate in the Parent Trust in SPEA Survey. 

This survey aims to give every parent the opportunity to provide their objective 

feedback to SPEA. 

 

Kindly click on the link given below and complete the survey before 28th November 

2024. 

 

Link : https://eu.surveys.nielseniq.com/survey/selfserve/54d/241007?list=50&CO=AE 

 

 

 

We look forward to your cooperation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 

https://eu.surveys.nielseniq.com/survey/selfserve/54d/241007?list=50&CO=AE

